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Comments: [TEXT IS FROM AN EMAIL TO ANOTHER COMMENTER THAT THE FS WAS COPIED ON; NO
SUBSTANTIVE COMMENT]

I'm sorry | am just now getting back to you. First, | want to thank you for the goodies, we did end up freezing the
log, too many sweets this season but we appreciate you thinking of us over the holiday and hope you had a
blessed one.

Unfortunely, | have no inclination of who might be responsible for putting up the sign in Westcreek, the only one
I've seen is the one across the street from the MCVFD fire station and that has been there for quite some time,
definitely not new.

Regarding the TRRA Board, please note they have no jurisdiction to do make decisions on such matters, they
are a recreational association and only authorized to deal with matters containing TRRA's privately owned
property and the recreational events for the members. They are not a homeowner's association and could lose
their nonprofit status if they tried to be. | apologize for them not responding to your email; | have included the
president Gary Peak on my response. | have not been on the board for almost two years.

It is unfortunate the increased traffic that is being brought into Turkey Rock, with us being your neighbor we have
not encountered the incidents that you refer to. | think the fact that there are 2 VRBO's on the other side of your
home and others in the neighborhood not to mention the new builds going on (which has brought in many
different contractors) have a lot to do with strangers wandering around on our roads. We also have a lot more
vacation owners who have moved in full time which may have family or friends trying to find their home.

No disregard to your concerns but | am not empowered to take down any signs.



